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Date:  08/10/2021  
To:  All Insurers and CE/PLE Providers Transacting the Business of  

Insurance in Connecticut 
From:  Commissioner Andrew Mais   
Re:  Pre-Licensing Exam and Continuing Education Vendor Change  

 
 
As of September 1, 2021, Pearson VUE will be the new vendor to administer 
pre-licensing examinations and provide continuing education services for the 
State of Connecticut Insurance Department. 
 
Pre-licensing exam applicants may continue to schedule examinations at 
Prometric, LLC for exam dates on or before August 31, 2021 at: 
https://www.prometric.com/connecticut/insurance.  
 
For exam dates September 1, 2021 and after, candidates will schedule at 
Pearson VUE beginning August 26, 2021 at:  
https://home.pearsonvue.com/ct/insurance.  
 
Prometric will continue to process CE transactions, including new provider, 
course and instructor applications, provider and course renewals, roster 
submissions, and course offering schedule submissions received by the close 
of business on August 31, 2021.  
 
For additional inquiries, please contact Pearson VUE at: 
https://home.pearsonvue.com/ct/insurance 
 
For general licensing inquiries and concerns, contact the Connecticut 
Insurance Department at: cid.licensing@ct.gov. 
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